
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
WHMIS EXEMPTION LETTER 
 
 

Please be informed that Glycerine and Rosewater is regulated by the Food and Drugs 
Act and therefore is not considered a “controlled product” as specified by the 
Hazardous Product Act and the Controlled Product Regulations. It is therefore not a 
W.H.M.I.S. controlled product and does not require a Safety Data Sheet.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information regarding this product, please contact the RW Quality 
department. 
 
 
 

 


